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To the Faculty and S ta f f  o f  Southern Illinois University ‘lOUT'A.RA ILLlfOlS ■• ’j-y

Vol. 4, No. 4 
November 23, 1971

At its meeting Friday, Nov. 19, the SIU Board of Trustees approved pay increases 
for members of the faculty and staff, subject to the availability of funds from 
legislation now on Gov, Richard B. Ogilvie's desk awaiting signature, and to national 
pay guidelines. Exact amounts are to be recommended by the president of the univer­
sity and approved by the executive committee of the trustees. If pay increases are 
granted they will be effective December 1. First pay checks reflecting the increase, 
if granted, will be those dated January 1, 1972.

The Security Office has moved its headquarters to a brick and frame, building south 
of the academic core previously occupied by Dr. Ralph Ruffner, system vice president.

The move gives the Security Office more space than it had previously in the basement 
of the General Office Building.

Vice President Ruffner has moved.his office to the building previously occupied by 
the president emeritus.
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